
1 - 4 - 21 Exmoor Home Learning 

Dear Parents / Carers 

The children have completed some super writing this week. They have 

written their final diaries and a formal letter. They managed written 

about endangered animals of their choice and have done a super job! 

Some of their work is on our class blog – do take a look! 

Our P.E day is on Tuesday on the first week back due to the playground 

being in use for bikeability at other times.   

Y5’s remember to wear your P.E kit still on Wednesday as you have 

Forest School. 

Home Learning 

Please read as much as you can over the holidays. Remember you can log 

onto Getepic to find some new books to enjoy. I will be able to see who 

has taken up this challenge! 

As we will be revisiting multiplication, division and fractions after 

Easter, refresh your times table knowledge to be able to recall the 

facts as quickly as possible. 

Have a lovely Easter Holiday and enjoy the Spring time 

 


